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Corllif'e C




To Whom it may concern, 

I am writing to you on behalf of the Pinawa Curling Club Bonspiel Committee. We are currently planning our 3rd Annual Men's and Ladies Simultaneous Curling Bonspiel which will be taking place from February 23-25/2018 at the Pinawa Curling Club and are seeking donations for our silent auction draw. 

Our previous events have proved to be our busiest weekends of the winter season with close to 100 curlers, plus countless patrons throughout the event and this year we expect those numbers only to increase which will no doubt give your business great exposure over the weekend. 

Any contributions will be acknowledged throughout the weekend as well as on our social media pages prior to the event. 

If you are able to help please let me know by email; ckrampetz@hotmail.com or by call/text; 204-340-5421 and I will make arrangements to pick up your donation at your earliest convenience. 

Thank you in advance for your continued support. 

Warm Regards, 

Carly Krampetz 

